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*Additional requirements may apply. For 
complete incentive requirements, 
please visit the links above.

ABOUT

The GO-Zero Program provides funding to purchase 
zero-emission drayage trucks that serve The Port of 
Virginia.

APPLICATION PERIOD

Program reopens on July 10, 2024 through September 
10, 2024.

ELIGIBLITY

Independent owner operators and fleet owners may 
apply.

INCENTIVES

GO-Zero offers an incentive of $200,000 for each ZEV 
truck purchased. 

SCRAPPAGE

There is no scrappage requirement under GO-Zero.
However, an additional incentive of $25,000 will be 
available to participants who agree to scrap an older 
diesel-powered drayage truck. 

APPLICATION

Completed PDF applications (linked below) must be 
emailed to emihalski@ecologixgroup.com for 
evaluation.

EVALUATION

After the application period has ended, an 
evaluation will be conducted to select awardees. 
Announcement expected in Fall of 2024.

PROGRAM REQUIREMENTS

Awardees agree to use the new ZEV truck to
continue to service Port of Virginia facilities for 2
years after the new truck has been purchased, and
must make at least 100 port visits/year for each of 
those years.

After an award has been made, program 
participants agree to share general data related to 
operation/maintenance costs and performance 
metrics of the trucks.
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